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Our Ref: A896833                                  Staff contact: Gerard McCormack 
 
22 June 2023 
 
 
Electronic Letter: fyi-request-23106-b0125563@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Frank 
 

Official information request for seismic assessment of EOC or ECC building with Ōpōtiki 
District 

I refer to your official information request dated 12 June 2023 originally received by the Bay 
of Plenty Regional Council, and subsequently transferred to Ōpōtiki District Council, on 14 
June 2023. 

You have asked for the last seismic assessment for the building Ōpōtiki Council offices on St 
Johns Street which is used as an EOC. A copy of the last assessment has been enclosed 
accordingly.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the staff member 
listed above.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Stace Lewer  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE  
 
 
Encl Seismic assessment  

 


